
ROSELAWN TREBLES WINNERS 
Our annual trebles tournament was played the first week of September.  We 
played 2 8-end games on Tuesday, Sept. 3. Thursday we started with a ham 
and corn supper, followed by the 3rd game.  Winners were the team of John 
Flynn, skip; Ron Stearne, Vice; and Rose Tipping, lead; shown above with 
Drawmaster, Linda Stinson.  Congratulations! 
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Upcoming 
Events 

Wed. Sept. 19 Last 
time for Wed. 
morning bowling. 

Fri. Sept. 21, 28 
Classes from 
Riverforest 
Montessori 
school return. 
Volunteers 
needed.  

Sun., Sept 23 1st 
Owen Sound Cubs 
(age 8-10) visit 
greens at 1:30 
p.m.  

Sept. 24-27 St. 
Mary’s school 
visits, all 4 days. 
Volunteers 
needed. 

Thursday 
September 26 
Last evening of 
bowling. 

First Week of 
October - we will 
need help on the 
greens this week  

October 3       
Club Banquet, 
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Season Wrap-up 
Our plans for a year end banquet did not work out, so we will be 
celebrating the end of the year with a potluck dinner. There will be 
no bowling that night as Mike and the greenskeeping crew plan to be 
working on closing the greens that week.  

Our last morning of bowling is Wed. Sept. 19, last evening is Thurs. 
Sept. 27.   The grounds crew will need many hands to spread sand on 
the green, so give him/us a call or text 519 416-6747 



Montessori, St. Mary’s  
We had our first visit from Riverside Montesorri this past Friday.  25 elementary children came 
and had their first lawn bowling experience.  They will be returning next Friday, the 21st, and 
also on Friday, Sept 28.  We could use another volunteer or two for these visits, six greens—six 
volunteers.


 And don’t forget that we have St. Mary’s High School at the end of the month. 7 classes, 
coming twice during the week.  Please see the sign up sheet posted in the clubhouse. 


 We also have a group of Cubs coming this Sunday afternoon, 1:30 p.m. 

The Tournament Trail 
Our Annual 'Meat Tournament' was held Wednesday, 
Sept. 12 at Roselawn Bowling Club in Owen Sound. 
Prizes were poultry or cuts of meat with the first place 
winners both taking home Butterball turkeys.

First place went to Bob Bester and Pat Kaufman from 
Hanover LBC with 3 wins, 51 points and 2nd place went 
to Katie Schuknecht and Murray Trask from Chesley, with 
3 wins 47+1 points. Other winners were 3rd: Barb Eaton, 
Ken Martin, 4th place: Brenda Eckhardt and Judy 
Shaming from Mount Forest; and Mike Gvildys and Bob 
Menzies from Roselawn took 5th place. The 
consolation prize was won by Frank and Liz Guertjens.
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ROSELAWN BOWLING CLUB

Coming Next Spring!   

We are very excited and enthused 
about hosting this event next spring.  
Much thanks to Bob Menzies for 
creating and organizing this event.  It 
will be a lots of laughs and some 
great music too that I’m sure will be a 
hit!  Stay tuned for more details.


